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Subject: Public Hearing Comments
Date: Wednesday, May 17, 2023 at 7:07:45 PM Eastern Daylight Time
From: DoNotReply@delaware.gov
To: HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources), p_dahlberg@msn.com

Comments on 2022-R-A-0011: Low Emission Vehicle Program

Name: Patricia Dahlberg
Phone: 
Email Address: p_dahlberg@msn.com
OrganizaVon: 

Comments:
I do not support the Governors mandate of all vehicles being sold in DE by 2035 will be low emission baZery vehicles.
DE does not have the infrastructure for charging is said vehicles. DE does not have the ability to dispose of the lithium
baZeries at the end of their life nor does the USA. The disposal of the baZeries must be solved before we mandate
that everyone own an EV. AddiVonally, living on the coast as I do, if a hurricane arise, I will need to make a quick exit
and no one can do that in an EV. It is not yet Vme for this mandate unVl you solve these problems. 


